
Yankee
Fisherman’s Cooperative

Northern Shrimp

-Fishermen have collaborated with researchers to 
develop gear that virtually eliminates fish bycatch and 

targets only large shrimp to maintain healthy populations out 
at sea. 

-No mechanical devices are used to sort shrimp in order to reduce 
the physical damage to fish returned to the sea.

-By purchasing northern shrimp, you are supporting the N.H. com-
mercial fishing industry and a sustainably harvested resource.

-Shrimp carry the N.H. Fresh and Local brand which ensures that they 
were landed in N.H. and the freshest available product.

-The Co-Op is offering shares for the upcoming northern shrimp 
season (Jan.-Feb.). Half a share: 5 lbs./week, $72; Full share: 10 lbs./
week, $128. 

-Please contact Ken La Valley at 862-4343 or ken.lavalley@unh.edu

Why choose northern shrimp from 
the Yankee Fisherman’s Co-Op?

The Yankee Fisherman’s Cooperative was founded in 1990 in Seabrook Harbor, N.H. 
to meet the needs of the local fishing community. 

The Co-Op’s members consist of approximately 60 fishermen who catch groundfish, 
lobsters, tuna and shrimp.

Our boats have access to some of the most productive
fishing areas in the Gulf of Maine. All our boats
leave in the morning and return to port 
each evening with their catch, thus 

products available.
ensuring we have the freshest

Our fishermen take pride in providing 
the highest quality products. They are 

equally proud to carry on a New Hampshire

commercial fishing tradition that spans 
nearly 400 years. 

The Co-Op’s facility is inspected each
year by the FDA and has continually 
met or exceeded all health and 
safety standards.

Our fishermen understand their re-
sponsibility to ensure the availability 
of fresh seafood for years to come, 
and thus they comply with the cur-
rent fishing regulations. 

To contact the Co-Op, please call 
603-474-9850.


